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U.S. Virgin Islands adopts
feed-in tariff to increase
renewable energy generation
A new law will bring 15 megawatts of local renewable
energy online to reduce the cost of electricity and
strengthen the local economy.

Palo Alto CLEAN attracts local
solar on City-owned properties
through an innovative market
approach
The City of Palo Alto has received bids to lease the rights to
install and operate privately financed solar canopy projects
on the top level of five City-owned parking structures.

Planning the grid for
distributed energy
resources
The Clean Coalition, in partnership with Fierce
Energy, hosted a webinar on May 14 to discuss
how utilities can plan their grid for distributed
energy resources. We were joined by executives
from PSEG Long Island and Enphase Energy.



The power of local energy
Most decisions about where to purchase new
electricity fail to account for the significant costs
of long-distance transmission. Once these hidden
costs are considered, local energy generation
offers an economically attractive alternative to
centralized generation.

Featured event: PV America
The Clean Coalition is proud to be a supporting partner for
the PV America conference, which will take place in Boston,
MA on June 23-25.
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